Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 2:01 PM

To: ‘Kimberly M. Wilson'; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Mike Shoemaker; Brett Fulks; David Adkins; agroves (agroves@slo.state.nm.us)
Subject: RE: Coral PWU 28 State 4H * 30-015-39328 * DOR: 7-14-2016 * 2RP-2936_2RP-4229

RE: Devon Energy * Coral PWU 28 St 4H * 2RP-4229 * DOR: 7/14/16
Greetings,

Please note the change in RP_ number. This is due to my failure to have the C-141 processed when it was
received, and then it getting lost in email twilight zone. 2RP-2936, is still an active “release” at this site. It was
for an oil release in 2015 with all fluid recovered with the exception of a slight overspray outside the battery
containment. We can likely close this one with a site inspection of the overspray area and a Final C-141.

As for the current proposal for remediation of the 7/14/16 release, the following:

Based on analytical data across the impacted area, OCD does not accept data obtained at S-2, S-4 & S-5 as
vertical delineation of the site. OCD does approve the proposed excavation depths at all points with the
exception of S-1 & S-3. OCD requests additional delineation be performed in the area of S-1 (chloride & TPH),
with excavation depths for S-1 & S-3 to be determined based on this data. Please advise once remedial
activities have been scheduled.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state,
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Kimberly M. Wilson [mailto:kwilson@talonlpe.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2017 3:53 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Mike Shoemaker <mike.shoemaker@dvn.com>; Brett Fulks <brett.fulks@dvn.com>; David Adkins
<dadkins@talonlpe.com>

Subject: Coral PWU 28 State 4H * 30-015-39328 * DOR: 7-14-2016 * 2RP-2936



RE: Devon Energy * Coral PWU 28 State 4H * 30-015-39328 * DOR: 7-14-2016 * 2RP-2936

Good afternoon Mike and Crystal,

Attached please find the work plan for the above referenced location. If you have any questions or concerns
please feel free to contact me.

Thank you.

Respectfully submitted,

Kimberly

Kimberly M. Wilson

Project Manager //

NM Regulatory & Compliance Specialist
408 West Texas Avenue

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

(575) 746.8768 office

(575) 616.4023 direct

(575) 602.3826 cell

(866) 742.0742 emergency

Email: kwilson@talonlpe.com

Web: [www.talonlpe.com]www.talonlpe.com



